
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School News 
 Class 1 had a very exciting walk to the Slingsby village allotments this week to have a look at Mr and 

Mrs Staley’s plot where they learnt all about preparing the beds for growing vegetables in spring, the 
fruit sections, the compost area, the bee and insect home hanging in the tree and the water butts. Mrs 
Staley was so impressed by the children’s good behaviour that she has invited them back! After that, 
everyone walked along the railway track to school with a stop to see Mrs Swallow’s lambs.   

 Class 2, 3 and 4’s Parents’ Evenings were held this week.  

 
Red Nose Day  
Thank you to everyone for helping to raise money for Comic Relief. We managed to raise £177.60!   

 
School Shop 
It may seem early but School Shop have asked school to remind parents that their cut-off date for back to 
school orders is 7th August 2019. All orders placed by this date are guaranteed to be delivered before 
school starts in September 2019. We have received some very positive feedback from a parent already 
praising the speedy delivery service.  

 
FOSS Curry and Quiz Night - Friday 29th March 2019  
The Quiz and Curry Night is now only 1 week away so we hope you are all swotting up! Please buy your 
tickets from the office to help give FOSS an idea of numbers for curry. You don’t need a team (although 
you are welcome to make one with up to 8 people), just buy your tickets and come along with your BYO 
drinks. We look forward to seeing everyone there. 

                
Walk All Over Cancer Campaign- update!  
Mrs Metcalfe is well on with her challenge and Monday March 11th to Friday March 15th she completed 
66,614 steps. If you wish to support this great cause please visit Mrs Metcalfe’s Just Giving page at the 
following address https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/georgie-walks-all-over-cancer-12. Mrs 
Metcalfe’s aim is to complete a minimum of 31 days of at least 10,000 steps. Mrs Metcalfe would like to 
thank all the people who have very kindly and generously donated so far. 

 
Lost Property 
A rewards card in a clear sleeve was handed in to the school office on Monday morning. Please contact the 
school office if you believe it’s yours.  

 
Ryedale Dog Field 
Ryedale Dog Field is a new venture set up by one of our school mums that might appeal to any of our dog 
owning families.  It is a 2 acre field enclosed by a 2m high fence and is available for exclusive use by the 
booker for 30 or 60 minute periods.  It is ideal for dogs who are not very good at recall or that are nervous  
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around other dogs.  Equally, slots can be shared among friends if you have dogs that like to socialise with  
each other.  It opens this Saturday 23rd March. Bookings can be made and more information can be found 
at www.ryedaledogfield.co.uk or have a word Emma Lund in the playground. 

 
 
 

PLEASE BE REMINDED THAT WE ARE A NUT-FREE SCHOOL. 
WE KINDLY REQUEST NO NUTS OR NUT DERIVATIVES ARE BROUGHT INTO SCHOOL IN 

PACKED LUNCHES OR AS SNACKS.  
THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING. 

http://www.ryedaledogfield.co.uk/

